
 
Council Offices, Almada Street 
        Hamilton, ML3 0AA  

 
Wednesday, 21 March 2018 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 

Equal Opportunities Forum 
 
The Members listed below are requested to attend a meeting of the above Forum to be held 
as follows:- 
 

Date:  Wednesday, 21 February 2018 
Time:  14:00 
Venue: Committee Room 5, Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton, ML3 0AA 
 

The business to be considered at the meeting is listed overleaf. 
 

Members are reminded to bring their fully charged tablets to the meeting 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsay Freeland 
Chief Executive 
 
 

Members 
Bert Thomson (Chair), Janine Calikes, Maureen Devlin, Mary Donnelly, Eric Holford, Ann Le Blond, 
Martin Lennon, Katy Loudon, Joe Lowe, Jim McGuigan 
 

Substitutes 

Jackie Burns, Maureen Chalmers, Peter Craig, Joe Fagan, Lynne Nailon, Graham Scott, Jared 
Wark 
 

 
 



BUSINESS 

  
1 Declaration of Interests 

 
 

 

2 Minutes of Previous Meeting 
Minutes of meeting of the Equal Opportunities Forum held on 29 November 
2017 submitted for approval as a correct record.  (Copy attached) 
 

 
 

3 - 6 

 

 

Item(s) for Consideration 
 

3 Annual Report on Mainstreaming Equalities and Diversity - Education 
Resources 
Report dated 26 January 2018 by the Executive Director (Education 
Resources).  (Copy attached) 
 

 
 

7 - 10 

4 Getting it Right for Every Child in South Lanarkshire 
Presentation by the Quality and Improvement Officer (Inclusion) on Getting it 
Right for Every Child in South Lanarkshire - Safe Healthy Achieving Nurtured 
Active Respected Responsible Included. 
 

 
 

 

5 Blue Badge Scheme - Extension of the Qualifying Criteria to People with 
Mental Disorders or Cognitive Impairments 
Report dated 17 January 2018 by the Executive Director (Finance and 
Corporate Resources).  (Copy attached) 
 

 
 

11 - 14 

 

 

Urgent Business 
 

6 Urgent Business 
Any other items of business which the Chair decides are urgent. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

For further information, please contact:- 

Clerk Name: Gordon Bow 

Clerk Telephone: 01698 454719 

Clerk Email: gordon.bow@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 

 
 


